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MEETING NOTICE 
Central Florida Expressway Authority 

RIGHT-OF-WAY COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

DATE:   January 20, 2021     
 
TIME:   2:00 p.m.     
 
LOCATION:  Central Florida Expressway Authority 

4974 ORL Tower Road 
Orlando, FL  32807 
CFX Boardroom  
 

 
Members of the Right-of-Way Committee:  

  
Todd Hudson, Osceola County Representative, Committee Chair 

 Christopher Murvin, Citizen Representative  
Jean Jreij, Seminole County Representative 
Laurie Botts, City of Orlando Representative  
Brian Sheahan, Lake County Representative  
Robert Babcock, Orange County Representative  
John Denninghoff, Brevard County Representative  

 
Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes states that if a person decides to appeal any decision made by a board, 
agency, or commission with respect to any matter considered at a meeting or hearing, they will need a record of 
the proceedings, and that, for such purpose, they may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceedings 
is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be based. 
 
Any written public comments that are to be submitted to the Right-of-Way Committee, shall be emailed to 
ROWComments@cfxway.com and must be received by 5:00 p.m. on January 19, 2021 to be included as part 
of the record. All comments will be shared with Committee Members but only comments related to Committee 
items being voted upon will be included in the record. Please indicate the agenda item number related to your 
comments in your email subject heading. 
 
Persons who require translation services, which are provided at no cost, should contact CFX at (407) 690-5000 
x5316 or by email at Iranetta.Dennis@cfxway.com at least three (3) business days prior to the event. 
 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if any person with a disability as defined by the 
ADA needs special accommodations to participate in this proceeding, then they should contact the Central 
Florida Expressway Authority at (407) 690-5000 no later than two (2) business days prior to the proceeding. 
 
Please note that participants attending meetings held at the CFX Headquarters Building are subject to certain 
limitations and restrictions in order to adhere to the CDC guidelines and to ensure the safety and welfare of the 
public. 

Posted 1/11/2021 at CFX Administration Building 
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